
Mr. Gao Ping Meets with Mr. Teng Xurong, Deputy Head of 
Qianjiang District, Chongqing 

On March 9, 2022, Mr. Gao Ping, Executive director and President of CPID, met with 
Mr. Teng Xurong, Deputy Head of Qianjiang District, Chongqing, and his delegation 
at the headquarters of CPID. 

 

Mr. Gao Ping first extended a warm welcome to Mr. Teng Xurong and his delegation, 
and introduced the achievements of CPID in new energy, energy storage, green electric 
transportation, integrated smart energy, country-wide development and rural 
revitalization as well as the advantages of CPID in capital, technology, and industry. In 
view of the abundant resources in Qianjiang District and the difficulties and pain points 
in its development, Gao proposed the ideas for implementing Qianjiang District’s “3060” 
strategy and rural revitalization, and expressed his willingness to support the upgrading 
of industrial structure and rural revitalization in Qianjiang District. 

Mr. Teng Xurong expressed his gratitude to Mr. Gao Ping for the warm welcome and 
introduced the natural resources and industrial structure of Qianjiang District. He said 
that the development of Qianjiang District urgently needed green and clean energy, and 
Qiangjiang District would give full play to its resource advantage and strengthen 
cooperation with CPID on supporting the country’s “3060” target, green energy supply, 
and district-wide development, with a view to achieving win-win results. 
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